
Mecklenburg County is developing 
a Behavioral Health Strategic 

Action Plan, and we want

YOU
to be a part of 
this process!

Mecklenburg County is developing a Behavioral Health Strategic Plan and is soliciting 
input from the community – including people with lived experience and their family 
members, and service providers. This virtual meeting will be the 7th event that the County 
has hosted to solicit input that will influence the final plan. The purpose of this meeting  
is to inform participants of the various behavioral health related resources currently 
available and gather input from attendees related to their experiences.

Behavioral Health Strategic Plan Input  
and Listening Session 

Thursday, June 29, 2023 
Virtual Session at 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

For more information or to register for  
the meeting, visit meck.co/3N2AwAR




